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No water supply

Staff Reporter

Due to maintenance work to be carried out in the Mettur —  
Nangavalli — Salem (Old) Water Supply Scheme, there will be
no water   supply in the following wards on February 18,
Tuesday. The wards are 12,   15, 16, 20, 21, 22, 23, 24, 25, 26,
27, 28, 48, 49, 50, 51, 52, 55, 59   and 60. Hence people are
requested to use the water efficiently,   according to a press
release from Corporation Commissioner M. Ashokan.
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